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November 28, 2022 
 
The Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
 
ISIN : INE322A01010  
Scrip Code: 507815  
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Sub:- Clarification on significant increase in the volume of securities across 
Exchanges  
 
Ref:- Clarification on Spurt in Volume  
 
This is in reference to your above referred e-mail dated November 25, 2022 sent by your 
office seeking clarification under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
(“Listing Regulations”) regarding intimation to the Exchange about all the events, 
information etc. that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the company 
which include all price sensitive information, etc.  
 

We humbly submit that the Company ensures disclosure of all material information / 
events from time-to-time within the stipulated period prescribed under Listing 
Regulations. We further submit that to the best of our knowledge there is no undisclosed 
price sensitive information which needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of 
time.  
 

Similar response had been shared on November 25,2022 with National Stock Exchange 
of India Limited with respect to the above query. 
 
Kindly take the above on record and acknowledge the receipt.  
 
Thanking You,  
Yours faithfully,  
 
For Gillette India Limited  
 
 
Flavia Machado 
Company Secretary 
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